
 
 
 
 
 

EARL STONHAM GOLDEN CIRCLE CLUB. 
 

MAY 2O24 
 
 

The Golden Circle has 34 members. 
 
Our speakers for the year started with the Harvest Festival, we had a talk on “Tools with a mission” 
also bringing in the Harvest message. Mrs Jenny Johnson provided an excellent Christmas 
meal in the Village Hall and Mr Simon Havers entertained us with a few Christmas songs. 
Mr John Jones came and gave us a talk on Earl Stonham in the past which we opened to anyone 
in the village who were interested. A slide show was brought to us about “Remarkable women 
from Ipswich” We went to the Auctioneers Bishop & Miller to see how a real life Auction was done 
now. We were also shown round the Auction House and were able to take items to be valued. 
A power point display of the “Royal Year” starting way back and including present day. 
 
We hope to have a talk on “Bees & Wasps” of Suffolk in May. We are going to look round 
Ixworth Hall in June and in September have the day at the Hut at Felixstowe with Fish & Chip 
lunch. A Barbecue at the Village Hall in August. For our Birthday Party we are going to Stowmarket 
Golf Club to celebrate our 70th Birthday as it was started in 1954. 
 
If you are over 60, we would love you to join with us. We meet at the Village Hall at 2pm on the 
first Wednesday of the month unless we have outings. 
 
Our subscription for the year is £7.50. 
 
You would be made most welcome. 
 
If you need to know more, please get in touch with Joan on 711294. 
 


